
Certificate of compliance
NDAA and Lanaccess products

Barcelona, April 10th, 2023

This certificate is to confirm that the products manufactured and supplied by Lanaccess Telecom S.A. and all its
subsidiaries are in compliance with the National Defense Authorization Act (NDAA).

Lanaccess has implemented robust internal controls to ensure ongoing compliance with the NDAA, and has taken
all necessary steps to meet the rigorous standards set forth by the Act.

As a result, we hereby certify that all of our products comply with the requirements of the NDAA, and have been
manufactured and supplied in accordance with applicable laws and regulations.

This certificate is issued to confirm our commitment to providing the highest quality products to our customers, and
to demonstrate our ongoing dedication to compliance with all relevant laws and regulations.

If you have any questions or require further information about our compliance with the NDAA, please do not
hesitate to contact us.

Fernando Guillem
Co-Chief Executive Officer
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